
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

 

            

 
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER 14 October 2016 

istening  xcellence  ttitude  espect  egotiate  njoy   esponsible   upport 

 

Our Value for this month is Compassion. These pupils modelled the value this week:  
Shifa 1K, Rahil 1T, Harry 1Tr, Sariah 2F, Aliyah 2B, Vivienne 2A, Aariz 3H, Emre 3N, Hazel 3F, Gervais 4G,  

Melina 4K, Onur 4F, Amari-Lee 5W, Macy 5G, Sharon 5L, Darnell 6B, Emin 6H, Kayan 6T 

 

Attendance this week 
 

                                1K 99.31%  2A 97.33%        3F 94.00%           4F 99.33%              5G 96.00%       6B 96.50% 
                             1T 97.69%  2B 94.14%        3H 97.33%          4G 96.21%             5L 96.21%                   6H 96.84% 
                             1Tr 95.33%  2F 95.00%        3N 94.00%          4K 95.52%           5W 90.67%                6T 93.50% 

 
Well done to 1K & 4F for best attendance this week. 

Overall attendance since September: 95.36% 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

 

Tuesday 18th October                    Parents Evening  

Thursday 20th October                   PC Doris firework safety-talk 

24th-28th October   Half Term Break 

Monday 31st October   Staff Inset – school closed 

Tuesday 1st November    Start Term Autumn 2  

Thursday 1st December  School Pantomime 

Friday 18th November               Children in need Day 

Thursday 15th December              KS 2 Christmas Production 7pm         

Wednesday 21st December  End of term, school finishes 

                                                          At 1.30pm 

 

 

Harvest Festival 

We would like to thank all our parents and children for their kind donations to the Enfield Food 

Bank and the Rose Taylor Centre. We believe we collected the largest amount of food to date. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Whilst we encourage everyone to leave 

cars at home and use alternative 

methods of traveling to school, please 

refrain from cycling or using scooters on 

the playground and school grounds. We 

respectfully ask adults and children to 

dismount at the school gates to prevent 

injury to yourself and others as pathways 

are narrow. Thank you for your support. 

Thank you for your support.    

  

School Nurse Drop in  

14th November and 5th December 

1.30pm – 3.00pm in the Community Room 

Advice and Support for all Parents 

 

On occasion we have to cancel an event due to lack of voluntary contributions.  

The school can only subsidise a limited amount towards trips and events. We always endeavour to make the 

cost to you as little as possible and you can be assured that all educational visits and events are good value 

for money. Only the cost to your child is passed on to you. Any cost for staff is always paid by the school. 

Please contact the office if you have difficulties paying to see if there are alternative solutions. 

Please ensure you label children’s clothes and coats. This 

minimises loss and saves time when looking in lost property. 

We have a selection of clothing that has not been claimed 

and may be donated to charity  


